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Year 2 Group Visit – The Natural History Museum 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 
 

Tuesday 4th February 2020  Departure Time: 9.15a.m.  Arrive back at school: 4.30p.m. 
 

As part of the Year 2 topic on dinosaurs, we would like to take the children to The Natural History Museum in London. 
 

The trip will provide an ideal opportunity for students to come face-to-face with stunning specimens, engage with 
interactive exhibits and meet Museum scientists.  
 

A voluntary contribution of £12.00 is required to cover the cost of the trip. This contribution will cover the cost of 

the coach and insurance. Payments can be made online (you will shortly receive a text about this), cash or cheque, 

payable to Birch Hill Primary School. Please sign the form below, enclose it, with any payment, in a sealed envelope, 

and return to school, via the class box. You will also need to fill in the attached Bracknell Forest Consent and Medical 

Form. Forms and payment need to be returned to school, via the class box, by Wednesday 29th January at the latest. 

If you have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 
 

The children will require a packed lunch on the day and you are welcome to supply your own. However, a packed 
lunch can also be ordered from the school kitchen but must be ordered in advance. Please put your child’s lunch in 
a strong plastic bag with their name printed clearly on the bag. The children will be expected to wear full school 
uniform (especially jumpers and cardigans) as well as comfortable shoes. 
 

Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient funds from the voluntary contributions, the trip will not go ahead 
as the school cannot fund this trip. This will be the children’s first trip in year 2 and excitement is running high. 
 
 

Mr Hughes White  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

.____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Mr Hughes-White 

 

I have paid for this trip online. (please do not return this reply slip until payment has been made online) 

 

Please find enclosed £12 contribution for trip. 

 

Please find enclosed Medical Consent Form. 

 

Child’s Name __________________________      Class ______________________ 

 

Signed _____________________________________ 
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